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COVID-19 Q&As Posted on DHRM Website 
 

Following is a link to COVID-19 Questions and Answers developed by the Office of Health 
Benefits related to the State Employee Health Benefits Program. These will be updated as 
additional information becomes available.   
 
We hope that this will be a useful resource. 
 
https://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/covid-19/covid-19-hb-
qas.pdf?sfvrsn=1bdd5beb_0 
 
 
 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov  
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